
/,} 7:),/ 

VALLEY OF THE' SUN 
TI USERS GROUP 
1425 E, DEL RIO DR, 
lEnT-E A2, 8S2$2 

November 20, 1986 

Dear Fellow TI User: 

Attached for your enjoyment, is the latest issue 
of our VAST 99 newsletter. We publish this 
newsletter each and every month and distribute it 
to our members plus several other users groups 
around the nation. 

We are very proud to say that almost 95% of the 
material is written by our own members. We do not 
just copy items from other newsletters or 
magazines. 

Our group of about 80 members in the Phoenix Az. 
area are very anxious to keep up an exchange of 
information with other groups so we can do our 
part in keeping the 99 alive. We are in the 
process of establishing a library of group 
newsletter from all over the nation and would very 
much like to include yours. 

If you are interested in a monthly swap of 
newsletters please send us a copy of your latest 
edition. We will then place you on our regular 
mailing list and will cqptinue to send you our 
newsletters as long as you send us yours. 

Please feel free to use any of the material 
contained in the newsletter, just give credit 
where due and we will of course do the same. 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Mar-Hsi 
VAST 99 
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